
From: Steve Forster [mailto:Steve.Forster@minterellison.com]  

Sent: Friday, 1 September 2017 11:37 AM 
To: Chambers - Kovacic DP; 'matthew.chesher@meaa.org' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/300 - Award flexibility - TOIL - Journalists Published Media Award 2010 - 
MA000067 

 
Dear Ms Robinson 
 
The MEAA as approached us about further discussions and we still confirming availability.  
 
We expect the discussion will take place shortly. We will advise Chambers in the next fortnight 
whether the discussions have taken place (and the result) and/or when they are scheduled to take 
place.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Steve  
 

____ 

 

Steve Forster 
Senior Associate  

T +61 2 9921 4239 M +61 468 990 511  

steve.forster@minterellison.com  

MinterEllison Governor Macquarie Tower 1 Farrer Place Sydney NSW 2000 

minterellison.com Follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter  
 
 

 
From: ROBINSON, Michelle On Behalf Of Chambers - Kovacic DP 

Sent: Friday, 1 September 2017 11:32 AM 
To: 'Steve.Forster@minterellison.com'; 'matthew.chesher@meaa.org' 

Subject: AM2014/300 - Award flexibility - TOIL - Journalists Published Media Award 2010 - 

MA000067 

 
Dear Mr Forster and Mr Forster 
 
Following the mention/directions hearing before Deputy President Kovacic on 18 August 2017, the 
Deputy President asks if the threshold issue remains unresolved and if so he requests your views on 
the Commission convening a facilitative discussion conference. 
 
If parties have not yet held discussions or they are ongoing, kindly provide a timeframe for 
answering the above query.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Michelle Robinson 
Associate to Deputy President Kovacic 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Telephone:(02) 6152 2911 
Facsimile: (02) 6247 9774 
Email: chambers.kovacic.dp@fwc.gov.au 
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